
On Thursday, August 19, eight FOSM volunteers took a quick jaunt to Cold Canyon to 

put the finishing touches on the Un Poquito reroutes. Tasks included stump removal; 

widening some sections of tread; and taking care of several small trees on the uphill  

side of the trail, flagged earlier in the week by Bob Galloway as good candidates for 

digging out or low-stumping. The crew finished the short 3-hour day by closing off       

the final section of bypassed trail, thus completing the project in Cold Canyon. 

The volunteers were Jenny Blackmore, Don Carnicom, Phil Cromer, Bruce Hansche,    

Jeff Huser, Mike and Pat Madden, and Eric Russell. Phil worked at the “upper” reroute 

for most of the time, far from the camera.  

Photos by Jenny Blackmore. 
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                This stump could snag an                    Speaking of bikers, let’s make it 
                    equestrian or biker.                           a little wider around this corner. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The old trail is visible in the drainage below. Pulling debris onto it helps close it off. 

 


